
M E M O R A N D U M 
DATE:  Dec. 19, 2012 

TO:  Interested Media 

FROM: Anna Alexopoulos, Press Secretary

RE: Chief Financial Officer Jeff Atwater’s Letter to Governor Rick Scott regarding Citizens 
Property Insurance Corporation 

Please see the attached letter from Chief Financial Officer Jeff Atwater to Governor Rick Scott 
regarding the appointment and reporting structure of an inspector general at Citizens Property 
Insurance Corporation.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call CFO Atwater’s press office 
at (850) 413-2842. 
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